
STUDENT TIMETABLE PICKUP 

Fri. Aug 23, 2019 

Hello DVSS families, 
 
Student timetables for all grades are available for pick up starting Monday, August 
26th to Thursday August 29th from 8:30 am – 1:30 pm. If you need to make a 
timetable change, please note that all timetable changes will start the week of 
September 3rd.   
 
If you have not picked up your timetable during the last week of August, all 
remaining Grade 10-12 timetables will be with the homeroom teacher.  
Homeroom class lists will be posted by grade the first day of school in the 
cafeteria. Students may find their names and then go to their homeroom to pick 
up their timetables. 
 
For Gr 9 students to get to know each other better, there will be transition 
activities during class time the first week of September. 
 
The Guidance Office and Counsellors will be available Monday, August 26 9 am – 
1 pm & Tuesday, August 27th from 8 am – 1 pm for new registrations and if time 
permits, may also be available for timetable conflicts and/or changes. 
 
Please visit DVSS website www.hwdsb.on.ca/dundasvalley for the DVSS Student 
Summer 2019 letter. 
  

 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/dundasvalley

